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From: SACAT Governance
Sent: Monday, 13 May 2024 2:54 PM
Subject: COAT SA Bulletin - Issue 3 of 2024 (Upcoming COAT SA Events)

OFFICIAL 

Issue 3 of 2024 

Upcoming Events – Save the Date ! 

Ethical Dilemmas and Tribunals – 6 August 2024 

Margaret Castles of Adelaide Law School will facilitate a presentation on 

Ethical Dilemmas and Tribunals. Margaret is an experienced legal practitioner, 

academic and tribunal member, and she has taught, researched and published 

in areas relating to legal ethics for 30 years.  

She will present an interactive workshop based on ethical questions, dilemmas 

and scenarios arising in Tribunal practice.  

This presentation will be held on 6 August 2024 at the SACAT offices - 

further details will be circulated by separate email closer to the date of 

the seminar. 

Please note that the date of this seminar has been changed from the previously 

advised date of 14 May.  
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Annual General Meeting and Drinks Function – October 2024 

The COAT SA Annual General Meeting will be held separately together with a 

drinks function at SAET in October with a date to be confirmed. 

Family Violence Training – Friday 29 November 2024 

The National Judicial College of Australia will be presenting its speciality 

program on Family Violence to COAT SA. The Training aims to assist tribunal 

members to build their competence in addressing and managing coercive and 

violent behaviour in hearings. 

The full day training will be held on Friday 29 November 2024 – further details 

will be released closer to the date of the training. 

 

 

 

 

COAT SA Resources 
 

 

Members are reminded that COAT SA maintains a suite of useful resources 

from its seminars (including speaking notes, papers and recordings).  

Most recently, Justice Kyrou (President of the AAT) presented to COAT SA on 

the Key Features of the new Administrative Review Tribunal.  

A recording of the session and paper are available to COAT SA Members – if 

you would like to access these resources, please email 

governance@sacat.sa.gov.au.  

 

 

COAT National Conference Ballot 
 

 

Congratulations to COAT SA Members Marie Alvino, Kath McEvoy and 

Grace McLean who were successful in the National Conference Ballot.  

Marie, Kath and Grace will be attending the conference online and will share their 

thoughts on what they have learned in an upcoming Newsletter.  
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The 2024 COAT National Conference which will be hosted as a hybrid in-person 

and online event on 6-7 June 2024, in the city of Brisbane. 

The theme for the conference is “That’s a good tip … I can use that” and aims to 

provide delegates with practical ideas that will help them discharge their day-to-

day functions. 

You can find out more at: COAT National Conference (coatconference.com.au) 

  

 

Your COAT SA Committee 

Barbara Johns (Convenor); Anne Lindsay (Vice-Convenor); 
Peter Kassapidis (Treasurer); Elle Spyrou (Secretary); 
Brenton Illingworth; Marten Kennedy; Kath McEvoy; Jodie 
Carrel; Kate Millar 

Something to share?  
Do you have something to share across COAT SA? Let us know 
for the Bulletin at governance@sacat.sa.gov.au 

 

   

 
 


